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Fwd: CF14-0656 BMO/BHO Ordinance Amendments
1 message

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Wed, Mar 1, 2017 at 2:42 PM
To: Staci Roberts <staci.roberts@lacity.org>

Dear Councilman Ryu, I am a resident and home owner in Larchmont Village. Thank you for supporting 
neighborhood conservation. Please support the recommendations from the City Planning Commission and the City 
Council’s Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee regarding the new BMO/BHO Ordinance 
Amendments. Please make garages count: further strengthen the BMO/BHO by including all the square footage of 
attached garages in the total allowable square footage count.

Please help us preserve our beautiful neighborhoods for future generations.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Sarita Singh

Larchmont Village resident 

Architectural Designer 

Landscape Designer

Steering Committee Member of HPOZ for Larchmont Heights
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